A RAMANANDA CENTENARY COLLEGE

P.O.- LAULARA, DIST.- PURULIA
PIN — 723151

No. 22 /RCC/2022 Dated : 30.08.2022

NOTICE

[t is informed that we are starting admission process for NCC cadets for the year 2022-23 So, the
students who are going to take admission in our college in the year 2022-23 and willing to do NCC
are requested to contact NCC Office in our college (Ground Floor of Arts Building) during 11 A.M.
to 2 P.M. to collect the NCC Admission form will be distributed from 29.08.2022 to 10.10.2022.
For any query contact our senior cadet D. Pramanik (8637017754)
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